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Vote by mail has been a disaster for Oregon. It has resulted in a complete lack of 

both transparency and trust in our elections. It's clear that since motor voter and vote 

by mail, Oregon has become essentially a one party state. Combine this with some of 

the dirtiest voter rolls in the USA and it becomes completely unclear how our 

elections are being conducted.  

 

It's time to end vote by mail. We need to require Identification and Same Day voting 

in order to secure our elections and restore confidence on our government.  


